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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to a new Summer Term!  

We hope that you had a restful Easter break and a fun couple of weeks despite the weather.  

We would like to start by thanking you all for your support during the ‘Bee Musical’. The 

children were incredible. Thanks to your generosity, we raised over £500 for Blood Cancer UK 

and SCOPE. As previously mentioned, the children have been invited to perform at Exmouth 

Festival in July, we will share more details with you in due course.  

This term, we will be learning all about the Iron Age in History and the local area in our 

‘Where’s Withy?’ geography unit.  

 For an in depth look at our learning this term, please see the attached topic web which includes 

every aspect of our curriculum. We are hoping to visit the beach as part of our learning. We 

will let you know details once this has been finalised.  

PE will take place on the following days for each class: 

Beech- Monday and Thursday 

Sycamore- Wednesday and Thursday 

Willow- Wednesday and Thursday 
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Could we please ask that children wear the correct PE kit into school on these days: a green 

Withycombe top, black shorts or joggers and trainers. Also, please ensure that earrings are 

removed or taped up for the day. Remember to bring in a water bottle. 

Reading and home learning requirements will continue as previous terms. We would like to thank 

the many parents who support their children with daily reading - it really does make all the 

difference! Children will continue to have the opportunity to change their books daily. We will 

continue to set home learning via Seesaw and Spelling Shed. 

Thank you for your continued support in your child's learning.  

Mrs Rogers, Miss Rose, Miss Neesam, Mrs Binks and Mrs Wilson  


